
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
THE RECYCLING DEPOT MATERIAL RECOVERY FACILITY AND PILES FACILITY 

APPLICATION 

 

1. INTRODUCTION: 

 

Public Health – Seattle & King County’s Environmental Health Services Division has received a 

completed solid waste handling permit application for a Material Recovery and Piles Used for 

Storage Facility from The Recycling Depot, Inc. The Recycling Depot is located at 6004 Corson 

Avenue South in Seattle. The facility accepts and processes ferrous and non-ferrous metals, 

mixed and scrap metals, batteries, appliances with removed refrigerant compressors, and 

electronic wastes. The facility sorts and bales these materials for shipping as commodities to 

other recycling centers. The application was completed as required under the state of 

Washington criteria for a material recovery facility (Chapter 173-350 Washington 

Administrative Code “Solid Waste Handling Standards”) and the King County Board of Health 

Solid Waste Regulations (Title 10 of the Code of the King County Board of Health).  

 

2. FACILITY INFORMATION: 

 

a. Facility Name and Physical Address: 

 

The Recycling Depot  

6004 Corson Avenue South  

Seattle, WA 98108 

 

b. Applicant Name and Mailing Address: 

 

The Recycling Depot  

6004 Corson Avenue South  

Seattle, WA 98108 

 

3. REVIEW AND COMMENTS PROCESS: 

 

This application is on file at the offices of the Public Health-Seattle and King County, 

Environmental Health Services Division, 401 5th Avenue, Suite 1100, Seattle, Washington 

98104. Electronic or printed copies of the application can be requested. Currently, in-

person reviews cannot be scheduled at this time. To request electronic or printed copies of 

the application, contact Yolanda Pon, Program Supervisor at (206) 263-8459 or via email 

at yolanda.pon@kingcounty.gov or Fanny Silverio Gonzalez at (206) 477-4844 or via email 

at  fsilveriogonzalez@kingcounty.gov. 

 

Any person may express their views on this permit application. Comments must be written. 

Comments will be accepted until June 4, 2023, and must be submitted to:  

  

 Environmental Health Services Division 

mailto:yolanda.pon@kingcounty.gov
mailto:fsilveriogonzalez@kingcounty.gov
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Attention: Fanny Silverio Gonzalez 

401 5th Avenue, Suite 1100 

Seattle, WA 98104    

Or e-mail at: 

Yolanda.pon@kingcounty.gov or 

  fsilveriogonzalez@kingcounty.gov  

 

Any person who requests, in writing, a copy of the permit decision will be notified by the 

Environmental Health Services Division.  

 

This notice can be provided in alternative languages upon request. 
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